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Contacts


If you have any questions or worries, please feel free to email us.





Mr Taylor-Richards:


�HYPERLINK "mailto:dan.taylorrichards@taw.org.uk"�dan.taylorrichards@taw.org.uk� 


Mrs Kennedy


�HYPERLINK "mailto:rachel.kennedy2@taw.org.uk"�rachel.kennedy2@taw.org.uk� 





Lawley Primary School


�





This term in class we are learning about…


In English, we will be using the texts ‘The River King’ and ‘The Stolen Bracelets.  Our learning will be continuing to develop and improve our sentences and punctuation and developing paragraphs within our writing.





In Maths, we will be continuing to work on Multiplication and Division, Length and Perimeter, Fractions and Decimals. We will also continue to focus on learning our times tables. 


We will also be having weekly History lessons all about The Romans and in Geography lessons, we will be looking at Rivers. 


In Science, we will be learning about animals including humans and electricity.


In Music, we will be continuing to learn to play woodwind instruments delivered by Telford and Wrekin Music specialists.





Useful apps your child should be using at home.


Timestable Rockstars


This app will unlock levels of multiplication tables as your child achieves the expected speed of recall.


Mirodo


English and Maths homework.


Scratch


This app will help children to practise their coding skills.








Homework


Homework is set every Friday where children should spend time on Mirodo throughout the following week. 


Your child should spend time on the Maths and English sections, where they are given specific work that they need to improve on. This will be monitored by Year 4 staff members.











PE.


Our PE days this term will be on a Thursday and Friday. Please ensure your child comes to school wearing the correct PE kit.








Reading


Children will be allocated a school reading book and will have dedicated times each day in class to change these books when they are completed.


As part of their weekly homework, children should be reading to an adult at home and having their online diary updated regularly during the week. Books do not have to be finished for the reading record to be signed. Reading records are regularly checked in school to make sure they are being regularly updated. 














